
 

 

Content: 

On July 30, 2024, the Hochiminh Stock Exchange sent an official document to ask CMC 

Corporation of Ho Chi Minh City to comply with the regulations on the information disclosure 

because the Company announced slowly the documents of Annual General Meeting 2024. 

 

Code CMG 
Company name CMC Corporation 
Date 07/30/2024 
Subject Reminder of information disclosure  


